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TOWN OF PEMBROKE PUBLIC NOTICE 

Date: 3/18/20 

Effective Thursday March 19th, the Town of Pembroke will temporarily close Town Hall 
to the general public, until further notice, as a precautionary measure due to COVID-19.   
 
In the interim, customers may use the drive-through, pay bills online or mail payments.  
 
For zoning or other requests, those transactions may be handled by contacting Town 
Hall at 910-521-9758. 
 
Pembroke Parks and Recreation sports are under way with basketball courts remaining 
closed. Playground areas are now opened. 
 
All other regular services are not impacted.  
 
To see the latest governor’s order, please click on link https://www.nc.gov/covid-
19/covid-19-orders-directives 
 
The Town of Pembroke continues to monitor the latest information from the  Center for 
Disease Control, CDC. By working together, we can provide safety and ensure protection 
for our residents and staff. Use best practices for your family and friends to prevent the 
spread of COVID-19.  
 
 
Please call Town Hall at 910-521-9758 with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Thanks 
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